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First Nations University of Canada Hosts Spring Celebration Powwow 

Once Again 

Regina, Saskatchewan – After a two-year postponement, the First Nations University of Canada 

Spring Celebration Powwow Committee welcomes everyone to the largest indoor powwow in 

Treaty 4 Territory for a chance to experience the culture of the First Nations people. The 2-day 



 

traditions to deliver high-quality post-secondary education. This transformative impact will lead to 

the pride and success of all students, First Nations communities and Canada. For more information 

about FNUniv, please visit http://fnuniv.ca.  
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